
Testimonials 

 Dave Mitchell - CPI Communications & Power Industries 

CPI’s teaming up with Apollo Safety was a great decision. I now have confidence that our alarm systems are 

working properly and are being maintained in accordance with industry standards. 

Submitted on Monday, April 27, 2015 at 10:18 am 

 Hector Chacon 

The biggest success story was from your services in the implementation of the gas detection monitoring system at 

our New Bedford waste services site. The vast knowledge of Apollo Safety in the gas detection arena was of great 

help in choosing the right gas detection system to monitor for hazardous gases released into the air where 

employees could be affected. I would like to commend you and your staff for a great job in implementing of the 

system installed. 

Submitted on Thursday, October 2, 2014 at 10:47 am 

 John Carvalho 

Apollo Safety " How Critical Is Your Air?" 

Submitted on Saturday, September 7, 2013 at 10:54 am 

 Noah Clay - Harvard University 

"Our gas detection system was plagued by constant false alarms. Apollo Safety implemented a solution resolving 

our problem quickly & professionally. I recommend them wholeheartedly". 

Submitted on Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 10:59 am 

 Chief Michal Dillon- Providence Fire Department 

"My firefighters trust their monitors because Apollo Safety keeps them calibrated to the manufacturers 

specifications and resolve all equipment issues Promptly." 

Submitted on Tuesday, August 16, 2011 at 4:18 pm 

 Captain Milone- Stamford Fire Department 



"When we send a monitor in for calibration or repair, we rely on Apollo Safety's quick turnaround to keep our 

equipment in the field." 

Submitted on Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 2:39 pm 

 Michael Gallagher- Life Care of Raynham 

"The installation of the carbon monoxide detection system by Apollo Safety could not have gone smoother. The 

professional workmanship was completed on-time and on-budget. Problem solved, what more can I say". 

Submitted on Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 10:57 am 

 Robert E. DePietro, Battalion Chief- Manchester Fire Department 

"Apollo Safety has been managing our gas detection maintenance program for several years. Their professional 

expertise has ensured our monitors are kept in good working order and most importantly, our department can rely 

on their equipment when they need it most. Their service has always been prompt, efficient and it continues to be 

a great value to us." 

Submitted on Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 2:38 pm 

 


